
 
 
Friends of CBA Minutes 

Date: 24th November 2014 6pm 

Attending: Mrs Hurcombe, Mrs B Smith, Ms Michelle King and Mr Clive Chenery. 
 

1)Celebration evening All went well. Many thanks to Clive for giving out the ‘Friends of 
CBA’ prize on the night as well.  
 

2) Disco This was a popular event and raised nearly £100. We need to look 
at the use of the bus as this caused some issues at the end of the 
night with students being unfamiliar with the late bus system. 
 

3) Healthy eating The Academy chef has put together a plan. This information will 
be launched in January. We will also launch the ‘healthy lunch’ 
boxes at this time. Friends of CBA will donate a prize.  
 

4) Healthy Eating  Discussed possibility of healthy eating award. Initial focus to be 
on compiling information from Friends of CBA to go onto the 
website advising other parents about ideas for healthy packed 
lunch choices. Bernie suggested we should also run a competition 
with a prize for a healthy eating best sandwich choice. The recipe 
could go on the website. The prize would come from the exiting 
CBA Friends fund. All agreed this was a very good idea. 
 

5) Key fundraising The main money which is fundraised this year will go towards 
setting up a computer programming club for students. This will 
cost approximately £200. We will also make donations to 
calculator funds and the Shakespeare Festival. The group will also 
donate a prize on celebration evening and will support the 
healthy eating prize. 
 

6) Raffle To be set up for Carol Concert. Clive to approach the governing 
body. 
 

 

Date of next meeting: Monday 9th February 2015 

 

 

 

 


